
  
 
 
 
DAILY BULLETIN – Thursday 25th April 2024 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
S1-6 Active April 2024: Have a ‘no screens’ night and take time to recharge yourself. 

 
S1-6 The Boroughmuir Chronicle: With the editorial team leaving school we are looking for new 

contributors to the paper. Meetings will take place in 2.11 on Monday Lunchtimes. If you are 
interested in taking on a role and keeping the Boroughmuir news flowing please come along 
or email Ms O’Thy with your articles or suggestions. 

Ms O’Thy 
 
S1-6 Global Goal of the Week: The island city-state of Singapore is among the most nature 

friendly in the world. A number of high-rise apartments, office buildings, and hotels have 
installed green roofs and indoor hanging gardens to help reduce the effects of urban heat 
island (wherein a metropolitan area is warmer than its surroundings because of escalated 
human activity). While the city grew in population by some 2 million between 1986 and 2007, 
percentage of the island in green area actually increased as well, from 36% to 47%. 
(biophiliccities.org)     

 

 
 

Mr Bird 
 
S1-6 Banner Design Competition: We want YOU to design a banner for the ‘Climate Action Fair’, 

happening 15th May from break time to lunchtime in the assembly hall. The banner will be on 
display for school pupils to see as well as some important visitors. The design should be 
landscape and be suitable to be scaled up into a larger format. The design should be 
completed digitally. 

 
Your design must include: 
 The title: ‘Climate Action Fair’ 
 These four global goals: 6, 13, 14, 15 
 The Boroughmuir logo 
 Anything else you want to include! 
 
Please email to Mr Bird (Tom.2.Bird@boroughmuir.edin.sch.uk) with your name and reg class 
by the 26th of April. Good luck! 

          Eco Committee 
 

   Duty Head – C Paterson 



S1-6  Eric Liddell Path Naming Ceremony Friday 26th April 1.30-3.30pm: You are all invited to 
attend this event on Bruntsfield Links organised by the Eric Liddell Community. Our Pipers 
are opening the event at 1.30pm and Luca’s Ice Cream will be on sale all afternoon. There 
are some sporting activities to watch and rugby demonstrations at 2pm.  The new “Eric Liddell 
Way” will be officially named at 2.30pm by Councillor Munro.  100m and 400m races will finish 
the afternoon from 2.40-3.30pm.    

Ms Presly 
 

S1-6 Athletics: The school is entering athletes into the SSAA Secondary Track and Field 
Championships in June. If you would like to take part, please collect an information sheet 
from the plastic folder by the entrance to the PE Base.  

Mr Segall 
 

S3  Duke of Edinburgh: A reminder for all expedition participants to pick up a KIC form from the 
school office. Once filled in, this should be returned to Ms Weiss in 2.01 outside of class time.  

 
There is a Lunchtime meeting Today in the Assembly Hall. This is to talk about your 
expedition teams, attendance is expected. 

Ms Weiss 
 

S1  S1 Programming Club: Just a reminder that since the S6’s are on exam leave, Programming 
Club will not be running. 

Mrs Dighton 
 
 


